
Dear parents and carers, 

  

I am very pleased to be able to share with you our Ofsted report from our inspection by 

His Majesty's Inspectors on the 28th and 29th September. This report recognises and 

celebrates that Maidensbridge is a 'Good' school in all areas. 

  

This process is intense and challenging but also enabled us to demonstrate all of the 

fantastic work that goes on at Maidensbridge every day. I would like to thank the staff 

and children for their commitment and dedication to Maidensbridge and for making the 

team of inspectors feel so welcome in our school. 

  

I would also like to thank our parents and carers for your support in this process and for 

taking the time to share your views on Parent View. 

  

This is a fantastic achievement for our school, especially through the hard times our 

community has faced through the pandemic. Onwards and upwards now and on the 

journey to 'Outstanding'. 

  

Mrs K Thomas 
Sent via 
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